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Steven Badger Quoted in Texas Lawyer Regarding
Insurance Reform Legislation

May 11, 2015

Steven Badger, a partner in the Dallas office of Zelle Hofmann, was quoted in
an article titled "Senate Passes Insurance Reform Legislation” that was
published in Texas Lawyer magazine.

Badger represents the commercial property insurance industry in coverage
matters involving roofing and other construction issues. He was quoted in the
article regarding Texas Senate Bill 1628 and its potential impact on the
litigation rate for hail-related property damage claims.

Click here to read the article that appeared in the May 11, 2015 issue of Texas
Lawyer.
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